Deped Regional Advisory No. rn 8 3 , 5. 2020

July 13, 2020
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned pubilic.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

GRADUATE MANAGEMENT ADMISSION TEST (GMAT)

Attached is a letter from the University of the Philippines Visayas (UPV) Tacloban
College announcing the acceptance of applicants to the Graduate Management Admission
Test (GMAT) on August 15, 2020, 8:00 am- 11:00 am at the Division of Management campus
of UPV Tacloban College.

For more information, please see the attachment.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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July 10, 2020

RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD, CESO IV ofiefie £ ‘4) ;
Director IV HUl.l 3 . L{JZD i !
Department of Education Regional Office VIII '

Government Center, Candahug,

Palo, Leyte
Dear Director Uytico,

Greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that the Division of Management of UPV Tacloban College is now
accepting applicants to the Graduate Management Admission Test (GMAT). This exam is a
requirement for admission to the Master of Management Program with specializations in Business
Management and Public Management.

The GMAT will be conducted on August 15, 2020, at the Division of Management campus of UPV
Tacloban College, 8:00-11:00 in the morning.

Details of the GMAT are found in the attached flyer. Deadline for submission of applications is on
July 31, 2020. For further inquiries, we can be reached through: mgmt.tac.upvisayas@up.edu.ph;
cellphone numbers 09171423742 / 09176320850 and telephone number (053) 832-3039. Health

protocols will be strictly followed in the conduct of examination.

Classes for Academic Year 2020-2021 will start in September 10, 2020 and will utilize the remote
learning platform.

Let us continue staying safe and healthy.

Thank you!

Very truly yours,

Chair
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ANNOUNCEMENT

The Division of Management of UPV Tacloban

College is now accepting applicants to the

Graduate Management Admission Test (GMAT) for

the Master of Management Program with

specializations in Business Management and Public
Management.

REQUIREMENTS SUBMISSION EXAMINATION

- filled up Application Form; « application documents must + 15 August 2020,

+ photocopies of be sent to 8:00-11:00 a.m.;
Baccalaurete Transcript of mgmt.tac.upvisayas@up.eduph  « Division of
Records; not later than 31 July 2020. Management

» letters of recommendation + online submission is highily Building, UPVTC
from immediate supervisor  encouraged. (across Leyte Park
or coliege professors; and Resort)

« examination fee of
Php350.00

For inquiries: O 0917-142-3742
@ (053) 832-3039
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